

525-535 West Jefferson Street • Springfield, Illinois 62761-0001 • www.dph.illinois.gov

## MEMORANDUM

TO: Illinois Licensed Physicians

FROM: Ngozi Ezike, MD

Director

DATE: March 15, 2020

RE: COVID-19 Clinical Guidance

Attached are guidance documents developed to assist you in your response to the COVID-19 outbreak. You can also find these documents at the links provided below.

If you are not currently receiving alerts from the State of Illinois Rapid Electronic Notification (SIREN), you can complete the self-registration at <a href="https://www.siren.illinois.gov/">https://www.siren.illinois.gov/</a> to receive importation future notifications from the Illinois Department of Public Health. If you need assistance completing the registration process, please contact <a href="mailto:dph.siren@illinois.gov">dph.siren@illinois.gov</a>.

http://www.dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-conditions/diseases-a-z-list/coronavirus/health-care-providers

http://www.dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-conditions/diseases-a-z-list/coronavirus/health-care-providers/PUI-decision-matrix

http://www.dph.illinois.gov/sites/default/files/forms/communicable-diseases-laboratory-test-requisition-03062020.pdf

https://www.cdc.gov/hai/pdfs/ppe/ppe-sequence.pdf

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/index.html

https://www.phe.gov/Preparedness/COVID19/Documents/COVID19%20Healthcare%20Planning%20Checklist.pdf